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  UPF’s Third “Peace Talks” Webinar Shifts Focus to 
Parliamentarians 

   
 
UPF International, New York—The third 
program of “Peace Talks,” titled “The Role of 
Parliamentarians in Addressing the 
Coronavirus Crisis,” May 1, 2020 had over 
700 participants from 89 
countries. 

 

  

  

  

  UPF-Argentina Initiates Virtual Meetings 
   
 
Buenos Aires, Argentina—Zoom brought 
together Ambassadors for Peace grateful to 
meet again. 
 

  

  

  

  Czech Webinar Focuses on Role of Religion 
 
Prague, Czech Republic—Fifteen religious 
representatives and others discussed the 
importance of interreligious dialogue and 
cooperation.  
 

  

  

  

  Jerusalem Interfaith Forum Offers Online Prayers  
   
 
Jerusalem, Israel—During this season of 
high Holy Days celebrated by Israel’s four 
main religions, the Jerusalem Interfaith 
Forum for Understanding and Cooperation 
among Religions held an online prayer for 
good health and strength for all humanity in 

these days of the pandemic. 
 

  

  

  



 

 

  Former UN Secretary General Ban Ki-moon on "How the 
Coronavirus Crisis Can Bring the World Together" 

   
 
Former UN Secretary-General and 2020 
Sunhak Peace Prize Laureate Ban Ki Moon 
says, “Leaders must urgently put aside 
narrow nationalism and short-term, selfish 
considerations to work together in the 
common interest of all 

humanity." 
 

  

  

  

 

  

  Upcoming Events  
 

MAY 12: UPF-EUME - "Peace Talks" - "The Role of 

Faith in Times of Crisis" 

MAY 15: UN International Day of Families 

JUN 1: UN Global Day of Parents 

JUN 30: UN International Day of Parliamentarism 

JUL 18: Nelson Mandela International Day  

  

  

  
  Contact Us 

www,upf,org | e.news@ upf,org | 220 White Plains Rd. FL5, Tarrytown, NY 10591, USA  
 

UPF is an NGO in General Consultative Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United 
Nations. We support and promote the work of the United Nations and the achievement of the Sustainable 
Development Goals 

  

  
 

         

 

 

 

   

 


